OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

207 CARPER BUILDING

ARTESIA, NEW MEXICO

November 9, 1959

Texaco, Ince
P. O« Box 352
Midland, Texas

Dear Sir:

This is to notify you that after inspecting your
State No Me "CJ' Well No. 2, Unit N, Sec 2-163-3CE,
we find you do not have the Unit Letter or Lot Number
on the marker.

Before approval can be given on form C-103 plugging

report either the Unit Letter or Lot Number must be on
the marker.

Yours very truly,
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Me Lo Armstrong,
Supervisor, District No. 2

MLA/jn



